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           Commercial Burglary Alert
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Business Owners and Employees:
There has been an 18% increase in commercial burglaries (26 additional burglaries) over this time last year in Central Precinct. These burglaries are primarily occurring overnight on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. Thieves have been gaining entry by breaking windows and spinning locks; in some cases it is believed that the offenders are casing businesses during the day and breaking in at night. Popular items stolen include Apple Computer products such as the I-Mac. Victims need to file a police immediately after the occurrence to improve the chances of recovery.  Central Precinct has also made several arrests which will hopefully reduce future numbers of these burglaries.

Crime Prevention Coordinators are available to review the security of your business and make recommendations We have developed a security review self-assessment brochure located at http://www.portlandonline.com/oni/index.cfm?c=30031&a=268882.  

The following prevention tips can help minimize the risk to your business:
►Reinforce entry points with items such as double cylinder locks on glass paneled doors, deadbolts with 1” throws, long screws on heavy-duty strike plates, solid core doors, pins or locks on windows as well as transparent security film to make windows break -resistant.
►Secure high value and high theft items in safes that are bolted down or secure cages. Locating valuables away from exterior windows will help prevent smash and grab thefts. 
►Minimize the amount cash kept on hand. Make frequent deposits to the bank, utilize a drop safe, and post your policy on exterior doors. 
►Leave your interior lights on at night to deter criminal activity and increase the visibility of the interior of your business at night. Minimize any poorly lit exterior areas as well.
►Eliminate obstructions to visibility so that bystanders and people traveling by your store have a clear view into your business and can report problem behavior. Obstructions include bushes, trees, walls, advertisements on store windows, or merchandise.

►Take an inventory of your equipment noting serial numbers as well as pictures of valuable merchandise such as jewelry. Documentation will help in the recovery process. 

►Encourage staff and surrounding neighbors to be vigilant and call and report any suspicious activity.  Call the non-emergency number at 503-823-3333, or 911 if it is a crime in progress or a life threatening situation.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, concerns, or you are interested in a security assessment.
Havilah Ferschweiler, Crime Prevention Coordinator

503-823-0540 and havilah.ferschweiler@portlandoregon.gov 
